

CONFIDENTIAL

London SW 1

OFFICE OF MANPOWER ECONOMICS

22 KINGSWAY LONDON WC2B 6JY

Telephone 01-405 5944

29 November 1979

Dear Prime Minister,

10 Downing Street

The Rt Hon Margaret Thatcher MP

I enclose a Second Supplement to our Ninth Report 1979, in which we recommend the revision of the provision in our Ninth Report for the expenses of running a general medical practice in the National Health Service. We judge from the further evidence submitted to us that the adjustment needed is sufficiently important to satisfy the criterion of "exceptional circumstances" that we apply to proposals for interim adjustment. The average net remuneration recommended for general medical practitioners in our Ninth Report is not affected.

Yours Sincerely Emest boodun p.

ERNEST WOODROOFE, CHAIRMAN
REVIEW BODY ON DOCTORS' AND DENTISTS' REMUNERATION

CONFIDENTIAL